LORI TRAHAN
3RD DISTRICT, MASSACHUSETTS

HOUSE COMMITTEE ON ENERGY
AND COMMERCE

HEALTH SUBCOMMITTEE

CONSUMER PROTECTION AND COMMERCE SUBCOMMITTEE

OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE



126 JOHN STREET, SUITE 12 LOWELL, MA 01852 (978) 459-0101

2439 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515 (202) 225-3411

TRAHAN.HOUSE.GOV

April 25, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for **improvements to Greater Lawrence Family Health Center's Lawrence facility** in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Greater Lawrence Family Health Center (GLFHC), located at 1 Griffin Brook Drive, Suite 101, Methuen, Massachusetts, 01844. The funding would be used by GLFHC to create an additional 4000 square feet of new space and renovate existing space and equipment which will greatly expand patient access at a busy clinical location. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Lori Trahan

Member of Congress